

ABOVE: Thousands of Canadian veterans were welcomed with enthusiastic applause by record numbers of Dutch. Some veterans are shown above passing before dignitaries in the reviewing stand during the May 7th parade in Apeldoorn.

BELOW: Major General Gord Kitching, C.B.E., D.S.O., (right), who as Chief of Staff of the 1st Canadian Corp. was present at the German surrender in the Netherlands in May 1945, is shown at the May 1995 Apeldoorn commemorative celebrations talking with Major General M.P. Bogert, C.B.E., D.S.O., C.D., who served as Commander, 2nd Canadian Infantry Brigade, during the liberation of The Netherlands.

